
Parrot Conservation Corps Application 

We ask for an application so we can get to know you.  Please fill it out and email this application to:  

info@oneearthconservation.org. If you prefer to mail it, send it to:  One Earth Conservation, Parrot Conservation Corps, 

82-52 211th Street, Hollis Hills, NY  11427.  Deadline for submission is July 1, 2020. The course begins July 2020 (exact 

date TBD). If you feel uncomfortable answering any of the questions, go on to the next one, although we will need your 

contact information and address to send you the books for the program if you are accepted into the class. Use as much 

space as you’d like to answer the questions, but keep your answers a reasonable length and add one extra page if 

necessary. 

Name:  

Email:  

Phone:  

Address:   

 

Why are you interested in taking this course? 

 

What do you hope to learn or to experience? 

 

What would you like to share with others in the course? 

 

How have you been involved with birds/parrots in the past?  Or with other animals, plants or nature conservation? 

 

How do you hope to be involved with birds/parrots in the future? Or with other animals, plants or nature conservation? 

 

What concerns you most in terms of the status of parrots, other animals (including humans) plants, or the earth? 

.  

What gives you the most joy in terms of parrots, other animals (including humans) plants, or the earth? 

 

How did you hear about this course? 

 

Do you need any special accommodations to take this course?  (are you hearing or sight impaired, have issues regarding 

computer availability, etc.) 

 

Are you able to commit to attending (or listening to recordings of) all 12 monthly sessions? 

 

Is there anything else you’d like us to know about yourself? 

 

Thank you for applying! 

mailto:info@oneearthconservation.org

